
ABOUT VICTORIA GOLD & THE EAGLE GOLD MINE 

Y U K O N E R S  A T  W O R K

 

VICTORIA GOLD IS PROUD  
TO HAVE YUKONERS AT WORK
IF YOU ARE A YUKONER WITH MINING EXPERIENCE, 
WE ENCOURAGE YOU TO CONNECT WITH US. 

Victoria is currently hiring tradespeople, equipment 
operators, process/crusher operators and other positions  
to work at the Eagle Gold Mine. Visit the “Work For Us”  
page on our website at vgcx.com/contact/work-for-us/  
and send your resume to greatpeoplework@vgcx.com. 

The Eagle Gold Mine is situated within Victoria 
Gold’s 100 per cent-owned Dublin Gulch 
Property located approximately 375 kiolometres 
north of Whitehorse and 85 kilometres north, 
northeast of the Village of Mayo within the 
traditional territory of the First Nation of Na-Cho 
Nyak Dun. The property is accessible by road 
year-round and is connected to Yukon Energy 
Corp’s electrical grid. The mine is a significant 
contributor to the Yukon economy employing 
350-400 people.

V I C T O R I A  G O L D  P R E S E N T S  K I N G S  O F  T H E  N O R T H
–  T H E  S E A R C H  F O R  T H E  L A S T  O F  T H E  I C E  B E A R S

Victoria Gold Presents KINGS OF THE NORTH – The Search for the Last 
of the Ice Bears will be screened in Dawson City at 7 p.m. on Sunday, 
August 20 at the Klondike Institute of Art and Culture (KIAC).

Produced by Yukon photographer and environmentalist Peter Mather 
and directed by Peter Zenkl, with music design by Matthew Lien, this 
film documents the story of Yukon grizzly bears delaying their 
hibernation into late winter for one last feast of salmon in temperatures 
below minus 20C.

The documentary also focuses on the natural history of salmon, bears 
and Indigenous peoples of the area.

“This story is one that few people may be aware of so we were very 
pleased to support Peter to help bring this project forward so that we 
can all gain a greater understanding of these incredible animals,” says 
Victoria Gold President & CEO John McConnell.

In April, the film was screened in Whitehorse and Haines Junction. The 
ticket proceeds from a Vancouver premiere on April 26 at the VIFF 
Centre benefitted the Victoria Gold Yukon Student Encouragement 
Society’s Every Student, Every Day initiative to directly support improved 
student attendance projects in Yukon classrooms and communities.

In addition to Victoria Gold Presents KINGS OF THE NORTH – The Search 
for the Last of the Ice Bears, the screening will also include CARIBOU, a 
short film by Gwich’in filmmaker Caleb Charlie and, LIFE ON THE EDGE: 
The Sheep Story by Dawson City’s own Sonny Parker.

Tickets are $30.00 for adults and $20.00 for students and will be 
available at the door.
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